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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As some of you may already know, Mr Bird will be leaving as caretaker at Woodthorne on the 

6th May. While we are excited about the opportunities that the future holds for Mr Bird, we 

are also sad to be saying goodbye and will miss him dearly. 

 

The 5 years Mr Bird had worked here at Woodthorne we have seen the best ideas and plans 

come alive in upgrading our school and continuing to for look and source materials and bring 

together all of the ideas of the staff and children. We are proud of all of the achievements and 

projects Mr Bird has completed whilst at Woodthorne all of which we could not have done 

without him. 

 

Althought this letter marks the end of Mr Birds time with us we will always have a place for 

him at Woodthorne. Please when you see him next take the time to say goodbye and give him 

your best wishes. 

 

Mr T. Hinkley  
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